
OARRS OUTAGE

The Ohio Automated Rx Reporting System (OARRS) is currently experiencing an outage due to a
technical issue. The Board is working with its vendor to resolve this issue as soon as possible.

Please be advised that prescriber and pharmacist requirements for reviewing a patient’s OARRS
report contain exceptions for system outages. The Board will provide an update when the system
has been fully restored.  


